
October 31, 2022

By Email

Vanessa A. Countryman
Secretary
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, N.E.
Washington, D.C. 205499–1090
rule-comments@sec.gov

Re:Comment Letter for File Number File No. S7-18-21

Ms. Countryman:

I strongly support proposed rule 10c-1 and the additional transparency it would bring in to the markets, 
especially to individual (non-institutional) investors.  The reporting requirements and the sharing of 
data would increase market efficiencies and be a move towards openness and fairness which is in the 
Public’s interest.  

Sincerely,

Esseye Merid


